
May 13, 2022

Dear ÉOLRS Families,

Today at approximately 11:00 a.m. our school went into a lock down. The false alarm
was due to technical difficulties. RCMP immediately responded and staff did an amazing
job following protocols and ensuring the safety of our students. We were in a lock down
for approximately 15 minutes as we made sure everyone was safe and then an “All
Clear” was called.

Our counsellor, Mandy Cuellar, has gone to each class today to discuss the events and
how students may be feeling. Mrs. Cuellar explained to students that they are safe and
reinforced that they did a very good job in following the protocols. If your child is having
difficulty processing the events that occurred today please connect with Mrs. Cuellar at
mandy.cuellar@rdcrs.ca and she will meet with your child on Monday.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Rob Coumont David Griffin

Principal Vice-Principal
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